
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Janet T. Mills 
Governor 

STATE OF MAINE 
DEPARTMENT OF PROFESSIONAL AND 

FINANCIAL REG ULATION 
BUREAU OF INSURANCE 34 

STATE HO USE STATION 
AUGUSTA, MAINE 

04333 - 0034  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Eric A. Cioppa 
Superintendent 

 
 

Notice of Fourth Public Meeting on Clear Choice Standardized Plan Designs 

November 20, 2020 at 9:30 a.m. 

Public Law Chapter 653 (LD 2007), “An Act to Enact the Made for Maine Health Coverage 
Act and Improve Health Choices in Maine,” requires the Bureau of Insurance to develop 
Clear Choice standardized plan designs for the 2022 individual and small group markets. 

 
The statute requires the Bureau to work in consultation with a stakeholder workgroup 
composed of consumer representatives, carriers, health policy experts, and other 
interested parties. The Bureau has already held three virtual meetings to discuss the 
standard plan options and gather public comments. Documents and comments submitted 
to date can be found on the Bureau’s website. 

 
The Bureau will hold the fourth virtual public meeting regarding the Clear Choice Standard 
Plan Designs on Friday, November 20th at 9:30 a.m. This will be the last stakeholder 
meeting for the Clear Choice plans before the rule making process starts. 

 
To join the meeting: 

• You will need to pre-register using the “Maine BOI Public Event Listings and 
Information” button on the Bureau’s home page www.maine.gov/insurance. 

o From there, click on the “Pre-Register” button at the top of the page and 
follow the directions to fill out the form. 

o You will receive a Thank You email confirming your pre-registration. 
• We will close pre-registration one business day before the meeting and email the 

virtual event participation information to registered participants. 
• Registered participants may join via Microsoft Teams virtual link or by phone. 
• If you have questions about the meeting or pre-registration, or trouble connecting, 

please reach out to Brittnee Greenleaf at Brittnee.L.Greenleaf@maine.gov or at 
207-624-8491. 

 
To submit written comments: 

• Please email them to Brittnee.L.Greenleaf@maine.gov or mail them to: 
Brittnee Greenleaf, Maine Bureau of Insurance,34 SHS, Augusta, ME 04333 

• Written comments will be accepted through close of business on December 4th, 2020. 
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